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Education Executive

West Lothian Civic Centre
Howden South Road

LIVINGSTON
EH54 6FF

16 March 2011

A meeting of the Education Executive of  West Lothian Council  will  be held within
the Council Chambers, West Lothian Civic Centre, Livingston on Tuesday 22
March 2011 at 10:00am.

For Chief Executive

BUSINESS

1. Apologies for Absence.

2. Order of Business, including notice of urgent business.

3. Declarations of Interest - Members should declare any financial and non-
financial interests they have in the items of business for consideration at
the meeting, identifying the relevant agenda item and the nature of their
interest.

4. Developing St. Margaret's Academy School Grounds - Presentation by
Head of Service - Schools with Education Support.

5. Confirm Minute of Meeting of the Education Executive held on 22nd
February 2011 (herewith).

6. Placing in Schools (Appeals) Committee - Membership - report by Chief
Solicitor (herewith).

7. Education Policy - report by Depute Chief Executive (herewith).

8. CCTV Guidelines - report by Depute Chief Executive (herewith).
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9. The Provision Made for S4-S6 Pupils Who Have Significant Additional
Learning Needs and a High Level of Vulnerability - Outcome Consultation
- report by Head of Education (Quality Assurance) (herewith).

10. Wraparound Care - Tough Choices ED19 - report by Head of Services -
Schools with Education Support (herewith).

11. Tough Choices ED 23 Review of School Support Functions - report by
Head of Service - Schools with Education Support (herewith).

12. ED 8 - Pupil Support Workers - report by Head of Service - Schools with
Education Support (herewith).

13. Pupil Placement Update for Session 2011 - report by Head of Service -
Schools with Education Support (herewith).

14. Playgroup Update Report - report by Head of Service - Schools with
Education Support (herewith).

------------------------------------------------

NOTE For further information please contact Lorraine McGrorty (01506
281609) or e-mail lorraine.mcgrorty@westlothian.gov.uk

mailto:lorraine.mcgrorty@westlothian.gov.uk

